
November 14, 1996 

 

 

Elizabeth Coady 

Senior Associate Producer 

The Oprah Winfrey Show 

110 North Carpenter Street 

Chicago, IL 60607 

 

Dear Elizabeth: 

 

Per our conversation today, I have enclosed photographs taken during the Review Board’s recent trip 

to Moscow and Minsk.  I have provided a description of each photo on the back.  

 

Our search for records extends beyond the United States in an effort to make the JFK Collection at the 

National Archives as complete as possible.  I hope these photos help to explain further our mandate, 

as well as provide you with an idea of our vigorous efforts to locate, and make available to the public, 

documents related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

 

Note: The person who took these photographs is not yet aware that we are sending them to you.  

He will be contacted on Friday, November 15, 1996, so that we can advise him of the possible use 

of the photographs on your show, and to receive his permission. 

 

It has been a pleasure working with you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

 

enclosures 

 

p.s. -- It would be greatly appreciated if you could return the photographs, however, we understand if 

that is against your policy. 


